Dear Nu Wave Riptide and Whitecaps Families,
 
Thank you for registering your swimmers for the Fall 2019 Session of Nu Wave’s Seasonal Competitive groups. Your account has been activated and you should see an email asking for login/password. The login is the email you used to register and the password is the same password for that email account.
The Nu Wave staff is excited to teach your swimmers!

This session begins the week of September 3, 2019 and concludes the week of November 12, 2019. 
Practice schedules are as follows:
Riptide: Monday-Thursday 5:15-6:15 PM
Whitecaps: Monday-Thursday 6:15-7:15 PM
 
Our Seasonal Competitive groups will be taught at the Isidore Newman School, 1903 Jefferson Ave, New Orleans, LA 70115. The pool can be reached from the Jefferson Ave gates. Walk directly towards the football field, the pool will be on your left in the middle of the courtyard.
 
Your swimmer will need a swimsuit, goggles, a swim cap (for girls & boys with long hair), and towel for each class. Swimmers will receive a new Nu Wave cap at the beginning of the session.
 
Please do not leave any items in the locker rooms during class; please leave your belongings on the pool deck.
 
Please arrive 5-10 minutes before the start of each class and quietly sit on the bleachers underneath the Newman Record Board or outside on the grassy lawn. For insurance reasons, we ask all parents and observers who wish to sit indoors to sit underneath the Newman Record Board and not alongside the pool or at the shallow end of the pool. Nu Wave families are allowed on the grassy area outside the pool area and on the patio. We are not allowed on the playgrounds or football field.
 
Please also see the following information regarding Newman School procedures:
Nu Wave swimmers (including Newman students), parents, and childcare providers are required to ENTER AND EXIT Newman’s campus ONLY from the Main Gates or Main Entrance on Jefferson Avenue.
Once on campus, Nu Wave members and their families are allowed use of the courtyard outside the pool area, the tables on the outdoor patio, and the pool area and locker rooms.
Nu Wave members are not allowed inside the buildings, any playgrounds, or the football field.
Siblings of swimmers must be supervised by their parents at all times.
 
We sincerely appreciate your cooperation with these requests as we are grateful for the opportunity to utilize the school’s facilities! 
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]We’re looking forward to meeting your swimmers in the days ahead. Please feel free to reach out if you have any questions to nuwaveswimclub@gmail.com.
 
Respectfully,
Coach Ross
 
 

